
Temporary Closure of Outer Parking Lot 

  

 

The Kenya Medial Training College (KMTC) will hold their 83rd graduation Ceremony on 3rd 

December 2015 consequently, the outer parking lot along the live fence is likely to be 

inaccessible the whole day. 

All undergraduate non-resident students are therefore advised to find alternative means of 

traveling to Campus tomorrow. 

The main access route to Soweto hostel will also be temporarily closed on the same day. 

Residents of Soweto will access the hostel through KMTC gates. Remember to carry your 

Identification Cards. There will be heavy security deployment within the general area. 

  

 




